
urinary catheters before from removal

Nurses are key professionals in the prevention of complications associated with indwelling urinary 
catheterization in the hospital setting. In this context, bladder training through catheter clamping is an 
important nursing practice. Indwelling catheter clamping in bladder training was first proposed by Ross 
in 1936. There is no clear information and sufficient evidence for catheter clamping in bladder training 
before urinary catheter removal in national and international guidelines for clinical practice.

In a study by Williamson (1982) on this subject, it was reported that intermittent clamping before removal 
of the indwelling urinary catheter reduces the frequency of urinary retention and shortens the time to return 
to normal bladder function. However, a systematic review published in Cochrane (2007) on strategies for 


